
 

 

 Bi-Weekly Update June 8, 2018 

Highlights 

¶ The Drop Update 

¶ Fraser 3rd Graders 

Visit Town Hall 

¶ Fraser 4th Graders 
Present Safe 
Routes Study at 

Town Hall Meeting 

¶ Forestry Program 
Offers Trees To  
Fraser Property     

Owners 

¶ New Committee 

Members 

¶ Cityworks          

Conference 

¶ Public Works 

¶ Planning 

 

Upcoming 

Events 

 
June 10 

Free Locals Day at 
Snow Mountain 
Ranch YMCA 

 
June 14 

Ride The Rockies 
 

June 16-17 
Switchback Music 

Festival 
 

June 22-24 
Bikes and Blues at 

Winter Park Resort 

 

 

The Drop Update 

 

Construction of The Drop is underway! We still anticipate a July opening 
for the new Pay-As-You-Throw (PAYT) Trash and Recycling Drop Off 
Facility. Hours of operation and more details to follow soon! 

 

 

 

 

 

The new fence and shack 

are under construction and 

light pole bases are in!  



 

 

Fraser 3rd Graders Visit Town Hall 

 

Fraser Town staff gave a civics lesson to the 3rd grade classes from Fraser Valley Elementary on 
May 30, 2018. The students learned the basics of government like how the local municipality gets 
their rights from the state, how a local government operates similar to the three branches of the fed-
eral government, how the town generates revenues and the roles that the staff and town board per-
form. They were particularly interested in the wastewater treatment plant and the police department. 
The students were very intuitive and asked thoughtful questions. 
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Fraser Elementary 3rd grade class at Town Hall learning about the Fraser River Master Corridor Plan.    

Thank you to Sandra Cormican and Margaret Manyakôs 3rd Grade Class for the big 

thank you note we received following their visit to Town Hall! 


